
St. Patrick’s Catholic Primary School 
                          

Upper Hill Street 
Liverpool  

L8 5UX 
 

Tel: 0151 709 1062 
Fax: 0151 707 9367  

Head Teacher:  Mrs. J Lewis 
                 website: http://stpatricksliverpool.co.uk 

Twitter: @St_patricks 
19th May 2020 

Dear Parents & Carers,  
 
In preparation for opening on Monday 1st June for the children of key workers who have no other safe 
childcare provision, I am asking you to complete the form that will be sent to you in conjunction with this 
letter. It can be accessed here: 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=x0ATrNoh2kyKPHKEXDwZoOM1CsMpRtpEiMOOgI7-
U1RUNFM0TTY2U0VBTFBSVURZWjRUOE9PVVZCMS4u  
The definition of a key worker is in the letter from Liverpool City Council on 15th May which is on our 
website.  
 
In line with LA guidance, our school will not initially be operating our Breakfast Club or After School 
Club.  
 
Over the forthcoming week, I will be working with our staff, governors and LA officials to prepare our 
building to ensure we are abiding by the recommendations we have been given to ensure everyone’s 
safety, limit cross contamination and to ensure social distancing is possible. I appreciate that this has 
been, and continues to be, an extremely emotional time for many of you, but the safety of our St. 
Patrick’s family remains at the heart of every decision that is made during this period.  
 
I am so looking forward to the day we can welcome you all back in to our school. However, the underlying 
challenge remains that, we must do this in the safest possible manner. We are pleased that the first 
step for all our staff returning from the Childcare Hubs to St. Patrick’s is now scheduled for 1st June.  
 
As always, thank you for your continued support. Please look after one another and keep safe. 
 
 
 
Mrs Lewis 

 

 


